
1

Gautho, Julia

From: John <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:37 PM
To: City Council; Gautho, Julia
Subject: Item 8A

Hello Neighbors 
 
Regarding ST Wharf events and the 20-60K from the general fund to budget it, iirc a large part of Nikki’s large raise was to 
take on this work. Also, do not lose more money on the wharf, the wharf is supposed to be an recenue engine and 
community/tourist draw not a drag.  
 
Warmly JM 


